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The following officers for 2014-2015 

OFFICERS    HOUSE COMMITTEE   
Exalted Ruler Brian Thibeault Chairman Robert Burhoe Jr. 

Leading Ray Poitras Jr.    William Dullea 

Loyal Knight Joseph George    Wayne Vlk 

Lecturing Knight Thomas Howard   Bart Merrill 

Secretary Wayne Superchi    Gina Lincoln   

Treasurer Kevin Lincoln    Lodge Event Comm.   

Tiler John Daly     John Morrill 

Trustee 1year Kyle Underwood     Arthur Joyce Jr. 

Trustee 2year William Dullea    David Labadie 

Trustee 3year Robert Burhoe Jr.   Mike Bownes 

Esquire Arthur Joyce Jr.    Bart Merrill 

Inner Guard Mike Bownes    Lodge Activities Comm. 
Chaplain Brooks Wilkie  Chairman Wayne Superchi 

Organist Scott Poitras     Fraternal Committee  

     Chairman Robert Burhoe Jr. 

Meeting are first and third Tuesday of every month except July and August which have one 

meetings on the third Tuesday, and December’s is on first Tuesday. Meeting start at 7:00pm the 



 

 

Lodge addresses: Mail PO Box 277 Plymouth, NH 03264 

Physical address 1159 NH Route 175 Holderness, NH 03245  

Telephone 603-536-9894 

ELK OF THE MONTH Rob Burhoe Jr. This month’s Elk of the Month goes to 

Robert Burhoe Jr.  Robbie is very active in many lodge activities and supports all 

of the officers and committees with a very positive attitude.  Thank you Rob! 

 

EXALTED RULERS MESSAGAGE 

Last month I wrote that winter was off to a slow start and here in February we 

seem to be getting a couple snow storms a week.  I’d like to remind everyone that 

the snow removal for the walkways at the lodge is our responsibility as members, 

the side door, the lower level entrance and both the main walkway to the function 

hall as well as the southern exit all must be cleared of snow by fire code.  Anyone 

passing by with a couple minutes to spare please lend a hand. 

The election of officers took place at the last meeting, you have elected Gina 

Lincoln, Exalted Ruler, Thomas Howard, Leading Knight, Brooks Wilkie Loyal 

Knight, Michael Bownes, Lecturing Knight, Wayne Superchi, Secretary, Kevin 

Lincoln, Treasurer, William Dullea Trustee 1 Year, Robert Burhoe Jr., Trustee 2 

Years, Brian Thibeault, Trustee 3 years, David Thorne Sr. Esquire, John Daly, 

Tiler, Kyle Underwood, Inner Guard and James Krull, Chaplain.  I would like to 

wish all of our officers a good year and thank them for taking on the burden of 

operation of our lodge for the ensuing year.  

Installation of Officers will be conducted by members of the Past Exalted Rulers 

Association at 7:00 PM on March 31
st
 at the Lodge.  All are encouraged and 

welcome to attend. 

The State Hoop Shoot was held in Portsmouth on February 1
st
. As noted in last 

month’s newsletter, we had four school children attend this competition.  I am 

proud to announce that Leia Brunt (12-13 year old girl) and Kiara Brown (8-9 year 

old girl) will be representing Plymouth Lodge at the Regional Hoop Shoot on 

March 28
th

 in Portland Maine.  Sally and I will be attending to support these young 

athletes. 

Save the Date! The annual Officer of the Year Elks of the Year Dinner Dance is 

scheduled for April 11
th

.  More details will be forthcoming in next month’s 

newsletter. 



 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY 

Newsletter info for March  

We have 18 delinquent members left let put a big push on to retain these members, 

I don’t think this lodge has ever had a gain membership in quite a few years. I will 

be dropping the following delinquent member at the end of January; Randy Avery, 

William Brown, James Carpenter, Ed Decalogero, Robert Dragon, Raymond 

Harmony, Edwin Heal, Kelly Latuch, Philip Mathew, Dax McAfee, Jason Michel, 

Jack Picciuto, William Robertie, Donald Slayer, Robin Terry, Lora Tulloch, James 

Westover, and Trafton Wilbur. 

We are sending the newsletter by e-mail, now to those who wish to have it sent that 

way instead of a hard copy. Anyone who wishing to have this done please send me 

your e-mail address to supe2312@gmail.com or drop it in my box at the lodge, and 

I will put you on the list. 

 If you have any news or an events get it, Wayne supe2312@gmail.com we will try 

and keep everything updated and fresh. 

Dues for the year 2015-2016 will be going down $.50 cents, regular members 

$74.00 and Life membership will be $46.00 dollars, as the Grand Lodge 

assessment for the Elks Came down $.50 . 

Dates; 

March 3 Reg. Meeting 

March 8
th
 DD Clinic and Incoming Officer Clinic Lebanon Lodge 9:00am 

March 10th   House Committee 5:30PM 

March 11
th

 Board of Director. 

March 17
th

 Regular Meeting 7:00PM 

March 31
st
 Installation of Officers 

News from the Lodge: 

We have changed from Fairpoint to Time Warner for Internet and phone service the 

lodge’s new e-mail address is plymouth2312@gmail.com .  

NH State Elks Convention will be held at Attitash on May 15-17th I have the 

application for rooms.    

On March 3rd we will be balloting on Richard Szollar proposed by Kevin Lincoln, 

Ben Savage proposed by Gina Lincoln, and Richard Currier proposed by Sonny 

Gore. 

mailto:supe2312@gmail.com
mailto:supe2312@gmail.com
mailto:plymouth2312@gmail.com


 

 

Officers for the year 2015-2016 

Congratulation to the slate of officers for the year 2015-2016 

Exalted Ruler Gina Lincoln 

Leading Knight Thomas Howard 

Loyal Knight Brooks Wilkie  

Lecturing Knight Michael Bownes 

Secretary Wayne E. Superchi 

Treasurer Kevin Lincoln 

Trustee 1yr William Dullea 

Trustee 2yr Robert Burhoe Jr. 

Trustee 3yr. Brian Thibeault 

Esquire David Thorne Sr. 

Tiler John Daly 

Chaplain James Krull 

Inner Guard Kyle Underwood 

 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 

 

COMMUNITY GUARANTY SAVINGS BANK    

PO Box 996 Plymouth, NH 03264 

PLYMOUTH   CAMPTON 21 Tower Rd, Campton, NH 

03223   603-536-0001  Fax 603-536-222 

 

ANNIE’S OVERFLOW  

Breakfast and Lunch 7Days 6am-2pm 

603-536-4062 10 Holderness Rd.  Plymouth, NH 

 

ALLSTATE INSURANCE  

56 Main St. Plymouth, NH 03264 

SHARON THORNE 603-536-5161 Fax 603-536-5164 

Auto, Home, Business, Life 24-Hour Customer Service 

 

 

 



 

 

NORTH COUNTRY COINS. LLC 

64 Main St. Plymouth, NH 03264 603-536-2625 

Buying-Selling-Appraisals www.NCCNH.com  

 

A-Bit COMPUTER  

58b Main St. PO Box 321 Plymouth, NH 03264 
603-238-2589  www.abit4u.co 

MO FUN (Not just a name. A commitment) 

Balloon Entertainment 

NH Justice of the Peace 

PO Box 970 Campton, NH 03223 

603-726-4566  mo@mofun.us     www.mofun.us 
 

Pictures from State Hoop in Portsmouth  

 
Finalist Shooters from the NH Lodges 

 

http://www.nccnh.com/
http://www.abit4u.co/
mailto:mo@mofun.us
http://www.mofun.us/


 

 

 
Riley Flaherty, NH State Officer Dennis Dionne and Elroy. Riley is from 

Holderness and placed 3
rd

 in the 10-11 age girls division. 

 

 
Kiara Brown, State Pres. Shene, and Elroy. Kiara is from Campton and place 

1
st
 in the 8-9 age girls division. 

 



 

 

 
Leia Brunt, State Pres. Shene, and Elroy. Leia is from Plymouth, Leia placed 

1st in the 12-13 Girls division. Leia was the Fred Rheault award winner as the 

top female shooter making 20 out of 25. 

 



 

 

  
  

 

March 2015 
  

  

 

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

1 2 3 

 

4 5 6 7 
  Reg. Meeting 

7:00pm 

  Friday Night 
Meal  TBA 

 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 
Incoming 
officer and DD 
Clinic at 
Lebanon Lodge 
9:00 am 

 House Comm. 
Meeting 
5:30pm  

Indoctrination 

5:00 pm 

Board of 
Director 
meeting 

Boiled dinner 
Corn Beef/ 

Ham by PER’s 

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
  Reg. Meeting 

with initiation  

7:00pm 

  Friday Night 
Meal  TBA 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
     Friday Night 

Meal  TBA 

 

29 30 31     
  Installation of 

Officers 
7:00pm Meal 
6:00pm 

    

       
 

N
o

te
s April 11

th
 PER’s Elk of the Year dinner/dance Stuffed Chicken, Mashed Potato, Veggies, Roll and Dessert 

$25.00 a person. Tickets in advance at Lodge not selling at the door. Kids Easter breakfast and Egg Hunt 

scheduled for April 12
th

 sign-up sheet at lodge.  



 

 

 


